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Dear Parents,  

As a school, we are always looking at ways to improve and act on parent voice and as part of this; we are reviewing our current PE uniform. 

Currently, our PE kit consists of: 

A white polo t shirt 

Green Shorts 

Grey non branded jogging bottoms 

Grey non branded hoodie 

After listening to parent voice and consultation with the school Governors, from September, we will be changing the colour of the jogging bottoms and hoodie to black. We are hopeful that this will help parents when sourcing plain, non branded jogging bottoms and hoodies, as a number of parents have expressed difficulty in finding grey. 
We have spoken to our uniform providers, My Clothing, who have provided a black hoodie with the school logo on if parents wish to purchase this.

https://myclothing.com/collections/st-josephs-catholic-primary-school-a-voluntary-academy-18035/products/hoodie-black-1
Please note, children do not need to have a hoodie with the school logo as any plain, black, non- branded hoodie will be in line with the new PE uniform. 

In addition, from September, children will be asked to come into school wearing their PE kit on PE days. Children will therefore need to come to school in full PE kit rather than bringing this into school and leaving this in school. We are hoping that this will increase PE lesson time as the children will not need to get changed and less PE kit will be misplaced if children are not leaving this in school. 

All parents will be informed of which day their child will do PE at the beginning of the next academic year in September so that children can come prepared wearing their PE kit. 

If you would like to discuss these changes, please contact the school office. 

Mrs Seaman 

Headteacher
